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Minutes of a LI?GF@ meeting of the Facilities and Building Committee held via Zoom Meeting, on 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Present: 
Ken Hamaguchi, Committee Chairperson 
Debbie Tablotney, Committee Vice-Chairperson 
Norman Goldstein, Trustee Member 
Rick Ryan, Deputy Superintendent 
Cindy Wang, Secretary Treasurer 
Frank Geyer, Executive Director, Facilities Services 
Rob Laing, Executive Director, Learning and Business Technologies 
Ian Hillman, President, Canadian Union of Public Employees 716 
Liz Baverstock, President, Richmond Teachers’ Association 
Steve Wenglowski, 2nd Vice President, Richmond Teachers’ Association 
Jason Leslie, Vice President, Richmond Association of School Administrators 
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